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MEMORANDUM 
  

To: Prospective Consultant Proposers on CCTA RFP 14-3: Contra Costa On-Call 

Transportation Monitoring 

cc:  

From: Matt Kelly, CCTA 

Date: January 14, 2015 

Re: Corrections to RFP 14-3: Contra Costa On-Call Transportation Monitoring 

 

Attention Prospective Consultant Proposers, 

On December 23, 2014, the Contra Costa Transportation Authority issued RFP 14-3: Contra 

Costa On-Call Transportation Monitoring. Authority staff wishes to make two corrections to 

text in the RFP.   

1. In Section 7 – Submittal Procedure (page 22), the RFP states that submissions are due 

“...by 3:00 PM on Wednesday January 28, 2015.” This conflicts with the due date of 

3:00 PM on Monday, January 26, 2015, as stated on the RFP cover page and in the 

schedule on page 24. All submittals will be due by 3:00 PM on Monday, January 26, 

2015. 

2. The second paragraph under Task 1: Prepare MTC/INRIX Data Validation Report 

belongs under Task 2: Refine CMP and MTSO Monitoring Scope of Service (where it is 

also found), and should be ignored. 

If you have any questions regarding these changes, please feel free to contact Matt Kelly at 

(925) 256-4730 or mkelly@ccta.net. 

 


